
Holy Trinity School Easter Fair 2025 

Friday 4 April from 5pm to 8pm 

 

 

 

We have begun to plan for the 2025 Easter Fair. 

Are you interested in helping? 

All help is appreciated and can happen in many ways. 

You can coordinate a stall, help on a stall, donate goods, make suggestions. 

Our first planning meeting will be on  

Thursday 27 February at 5.00pm in the library. 

Come along if you can! 

If you can’t make it but want to help, please return the slip below to school by 

Thursday 27th February 

If you would like more information, please contact:  

Edwina Mill on 0404854364 or Kirsty Guilfoyle on 0413591312. 

With thanks, 

Holy Trinity P and F 

 

I would like to be involved in the 2025 Easter Fair. 

 

Name: 

 

Contact Number: 

 

Children’s Class: 


